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I note that we have also completed an Economic Impact Assessment but are currently working with the 
authors to conceal commercially sensitive information. We should be able to make this available next 
week. 
  
Alongside the above, we are pleased to provide you with an update on our intentions for lodgement of 
the substantive application. Subject to any feedback you may wish to provide on the draft assessments, 
we anticipate lodgement of the substantive application with the EPA later this month. I attach a letter 
that formally requests written notice be issued by MDC pursuant to section 30(3) of the Fast-track 
Approvals Act 2024. 
  
We would welcome the opportunity to meet in the coming weeks to discuss the proposed consent 
conditions which we are close to completing.  
  
Of course, any questions about the project of process, please reach out. 
  
  
Ngā mihi, 
  
Brad Henderson 
South Island Development Manager 
M:   
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